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COATED PARTICLE FUELS 

This special issue on coated particles was initiated by Dr. Karl Wirtz, 
our Associate Editor for Europe. He enlisted the services of Dr. H. Nickel 
of Kernforschungsanlage Jiilich and Dr. Terry Gulden of General Atomic 
Company. They provided yeoman service in collecting, reviewing, and 
editing the papers. 

Thus, we are indebted to our European Editor and his office as well as to 
Dr. Nickel and Dr. Gulden, not only for the extraordinary effort they contrib-
uted, but for the excellence of the results of their efforts. 

Without the professional skills and contributions of the authors, we could 
have no papers. We are especially appreciative of their contributions and 
proud of the final results. The Editor. 




